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S. Quilty, M. Rodden and P. Kennedy, of McGill, and R.
Sheehy, of Toronto Varsity, were Thanksgiving visitors.

We were greatly pleased to hear from many of our graduates
and former students who are now with the Canadian contingent in
England.

It seemed like coming home, to our representatives on the St.
Pats’ team, when they arrived in T-ronto for the T. B. and A. A.
game. A couple of score or more of our graduates now attending
Toronto Varsity were on hand to welcome them to the Queen City.

Father Cahill, Provineial of the Oblates in the West, was with
us for a few days in the early part of October.

Other October visitors were: Canon Corkery of Pakenham,
Fathers O’Neill of Richmond, Cunningham of Buckingham, Burke
of St. Patrick’s, City, Filiatrault of Moose Creek, and Lacey of
Ogdensburg.

Mr. Arthur P. Caley, well known debater of last year, who
has been for the last few months in Toronto, has returned to Van-
couver to continue his studies in law.

Ed. Leacy and W. Behen of Pembroke called around to see
us at Thanksgiving time.

TFather Wm. Murphy’s health is much improved, so much in
fact that he is again able to take up many of the duties which he
was forced to abandon a few weeks ago.

Mr. Ed. O’Callaghan, ’15, who is taking a course in engineer-
ing in Toronto, called on friends at the university during the month.

On the afternoon of Nov. 1, Canon Sloan of the city met with
a very painful accident while out driving. By an unhappy chance,
the carriage collided with a street car on Rideau street, and its
occupant was thrown violently to the pavement. Many very severe



